
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/29/2016 11:37:23 AM
Subject: RE: Magistrate Letter

Yes, I think that's fine.

From: Philpott, Katie
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 11:11 AM
To: Schimsa, Rebecca
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: FW: Magistrate Letter

FYI.

Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.201.3423 (cell)
803.734.8051 (fax)

From: Sarah Gilbert [mailto:SarahGilbert@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 11:10 AM
To: Philpott, Katie
Subject: Magistrate Letter

Hi Katie,

I hope you are well. We are working on getting the signatures for a magistrate appointment. Will your office accept 
three of the same letter together? I need to mail two of the members to get their signatures, and it would save time 
if I could mail them a copy of the same letter and just include it in the information.

Sarah

Sarah S. Gilbert
Research Assistant
Senator Robert W. Hayes Jr., Chairman 
Senate Banking & Insurance Committee 
PO Box 142
410 Gressette
Columbia, SC 29202
803-212-6241
803-212-6299 - fax
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